
tech bulletin

20.0 RELAY ISSUE

REGARDS,
OSET TECH SUPPORT

It has come to our attention that when a 
bike with a failed relay has come in for 

repair that the screws that mount the relay 
to the frame had been replaced with ones 
that are too long. This causes damage to 

the relay.

If you are fitting a relay and the screws 
have been lost please call OSET to 

acquire the correct screws. 

All new relays purchased will be sent out 
WITH new screws.


